
TARS MULTI-CHAPTER MOVIE NIGHT

      On September 13th all

chapters hosted a movie night.

They attended the movie “Am I

Racist?” by Matt Walsh. 

     West Valley Teen Reps and

South East Valley Teen Reps

attended two different theaters

with three different show times in

an effort allow as many teens as

possible to go watch the movie. 

     The teens and advisors said it

was hilarious and a great watch.
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POLITCAL REALATIONS

     One of our teens was able to

meet Republican Vice

Presidential candidate JD

Vance!

     This is a big opportunity and

it allowed the Arizona Teen

Reps to show their support!

Contact Our State Advisor : 480-231-8972

     There are lots of events and

opportunities this month and months

upcoming to be aware of! Tell friends

and invite them to events, and if there is

anyone you know that wants to join,

check the Get Involved! tab on the

website to see events, opportunities, give

donations or join TARs. 
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FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN EVENT

Instagram:

@azteenreps

X:

@azteenreps

Email:

AZTARsBoard@gmail.

com

Last month we

had over 10 new

Teens join our

organization.

Welcome! Please

let us know if you

have any

questions. If you

want to get

involved, a good

way to help is

join your state or

chapter boards, 

or a committee. To attend the National Leadership DC trip in July you

must hold a leadership position. Plus it's fun!

Women’s Caucus has organized a

service activity! Everyone is invited

to join as we pack food at Feed My

Starving Children.

PLEASE RSVP, you CANNOT

participate if you do not RSVP with

names and ages, as this is service

through a third-party organization.

RSVP: 480-316-5330

100 West Grove Parkway, Suite 101,

Tempe, AZ 85283


